
Mutt & Jeff Pictures are looking for deaf families, carers and children 
and individuals who sign British Sign Language to appear in a new 

wildlife programme.

We are looking for people who are actively interested in wildlife and 
birdwatching and want to know more about the animals and birds 

that visit your garden, balcony, school garden or local park. 

•	 Do you know the names of the birds who visit your garden or 
your flat balcony? Do you put out bird seed or fresh water for the 
birds during the year?

•	 Do you wonder about the different foxes who pass through where 
you live? 

•	 Do you plant flowers to encourage the bees to your flowerpots 
or the garden?

•	 Do you leave piles of leaves and logs to encourage hedgehogs 
to your garden or school garden?

If yes. 
Please contact Sam Arnold - samarnold222@gmail.com

Deadline
3rd August 2020


